
 

  

 
  

  
 

   

 

 

Clerk’s Yuletidings 2017 
Dear Tax Advisers All, 

My apologies for the lack of any tidings since my appointment 
on 21st September but I’m sure you’ll appreciate the steep 
learning curve I’ve been climbing these last 3 months – happily 
I feel there is now light at the end of the tunnel. I would like to 
pay tribute to my predecessor Paul Herbage and thank him for 
his patience and support during the handover. A very hard act 
to follow. I also thank everyone on the Court for their 
confidence, understanding and practical assistance. 

For those who may not know me, I served as your Beadle for the 
last 5 years and am very honoured to have been appointed 
Clerk. You can read about my professional background in the 
latest edition of The Owl. 

I look forward to welcoming you at many future Company 
events - Carols & Supper next week 19th December, Pancake 
Race 13th February, Budget Banquet at Merchant Taylors’ 7th 
March and our Civic and Charities Luncheon (date and venue 
still tbc) in June. I wish you all a very happy Christmas and may 
2018 be kind to us all. 

Stephen Henderson 

 

 

  
  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


